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MEMA

ROYAL AUSTRALASIAN COLLEGE
of Medical Administrators
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Mr A Harper MP

Chair

Health, Community, Disability Services and Domestic and
Family Violence Prevention Committee

Parliament House

George Street

BRISBANE QLD 4000

Email: health@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Mr Harper MP

Health Practitioner Regulation National Law and Other Legislation
Amendment Bill 2018

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to the Committee in regards to the Bill.

The Royal Australasian College of Medical Administrators (RACMA) is one of the specialist
medical colleges of Australasian and last year celebrated its 50th year. RACMA is unique in
the world as a medical college which provides medical leadership education and Fellowship
of RACMA results in recognition by the Medical Board of Australia as a medical specialist.

RACMA Fellows and members as specialist medical leaders occupy a primary role in the
clinical governance and credentialing of medical staff, including determining scope of
practice on a case by case basis and ensuring the health and welfare of the medical
workforce. Therefore, RACMA supports a regulatory system that ensures medical
practitioners seek expert medical assistance when required.

On that basis RACMA supports the amendments proposed by the government of Western
Australia.

Please do not hesitate to contact the RACMA Chief Executive on |l I if you
require any further assistance.

Yours faithfully

Associate Professor Alan S C Sandford AM
President





